THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY

Notice to Members

The Antarctican Society is pleased to present a New Zealand Night, with the cooperation of the Embassy of New Zealand. Materials not before seen in this country are being imported to illustrate New Zealand activities in Antarctica. The Ambassador of New Zealand, the Honorable George Laking, will be represented by the Counsellor of Embassy, Mr. J. H. Weir.

To meet our New Zealand friends and to facilitate social exchanges, refreshments will be served both before and after the program. The Society will furnish snacks and coffee, and alcoholic beverages will be available at moderate prices.

It is hoped that the success of the evening will establish a precedent so that we may feel free in the future to invite other embassies to explain their nations' Antarctic activities. Because of the social nature of the occasion, the meeting will be limited to members, their families, and guests of whom we would like to see a great number.

For the occasion, the Society has reserved the John Wesley Powell Auditorium of the Cosmos Club, beginning at 7:30 on the evening of 30 January 1964. The Cosmos Club is situated at the corner of Florida and Massachusetts Avenues, N. W. Entrance to the Auditorium is off Florida Avenue.

Let us show our New Zealand friends that we appreciate the assistance they have rendered our Antarctic operations.

Henry M. Dater Secretary Historian